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Activities: After a year during which the committee did not meet (2012-2013) the Council for 

Teacher Education met on April 29, 2014. The meeting focus was to update committee 

members on some of the issues that are currently affecting education and more specifically, the 

Teacher Education programs at ULM. Topics addressed included the transition from NCATE to 

CAEP as an accrediting body, challenges with the online undergraduate program, Common Core 

State Standards, eTEACH course offerings, and the redesign of the Educational Leadership 

program. 

Decisions: The council will meet no more than twice a year depending upon the issues that 

arise during the year. 


